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Secretary of the Commission
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Gentlemen:

A review of the draft regulatory guide titled " Qualifications for the
Radiation Safety Officer in a Large Scale Non-Fuel-Cycle Radionuclide Program"
indicates the document will have little impact on industrial Navy licensees.
This is based on our judgment that it will apply to very few of these
licensees and of those effected, the present RSO would likely meet the
requirements in guide. If the situation were to occur where the guide was
applicable and the RS0 did not meet the requirements, it appears reasonable to
upgrade the RSO position to meet the requirements.

We consider the requirements in the proposed guide to be basically consistent
with present unwritten Navy requirements and, accordingly, the guide will
serve a useful purpose for the Navy.

Sincerely,
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